
 

 

15th July 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

                                Tomorrow your child will bring home their end of year report.  Additionally, if your 

child is in Year 1 and upwards, they will also bring home their profile. The teachers and children have 

worked hard with both documents so please spend some time reading through and sharing with your 

child. 

Under normal circumstances, we would have an opportunity to meet and discuss outcomes of your 

child’s report however, due to the current situation, a return-slip has been given to write any 

comments and thoughts. This will need to be returned to your child’s class teacher along with their 

school profile (Y1-Y6) by Thursday 22nd July at the latest.  

You should have now had an email regarding hot lunches and registering for September, I would urge 

you to do this sooner rather than later.  

If you have ordered school uniform through Nationwide, Mrs Whalen will be sending some of the 

orders home through the course of next week.  Any further deliveries will be at the beginning of 

September and Mrs Whalen will be in touch in due course to clarify when you are able to collect from 

school before the start of term.   

The PTFA raffle remains open and has been extended until next Tuesday, 20th July, for any more 

purchases. The money raised will be put towards an exciting playground project to enhance the school 

play equipment, giving the children more things to explore and play with at playtime.  

On Monday 19th July, we will require adults to continue to wear masks on the school site and socially 

distance until the end of the term. Lincolnshire Health Protection Team continue to advise us to be 

cautious in order to keep all children, parents and staff safe. This will be our priority until the end of 

our final day, Thursday 22nd July.  

Finally, next week we look forward to welcoming our new vicar the Rev Al Jenkins; he will be meeting 

Year 2 to present them with their school bibles. We look forward to spending time with him and 

hopefully having a school church service in the Autumn. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

David Hodgson 


